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Continental Crosswalks Transit Bulbs
Transit bulbs reduce delays by eliminating the need for buses to merge in and out 
of traffic at transit stops. The bulbs make it easier for everyone to get on and off the 
bus by aligning the steps line with the curb. In addition, bulbs provide additional 
space for people walking along Columbus or waiting for the bus, and they make 
crossing the street easier by reducing the distance between curbs.

These upgraded crosswalks use a ladder design 
proven to increase pedestrian visibility while crossing.
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